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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Friday 28th June – Nursery 
Induction - Closed to current 
Nursery children 
Monday 1st, 2nd & 3rd July – 
Reception Induction sessions 
(Class 1,2,3) 9:30-10:30am or 
1:30 – 2:30pm 
Wednesday 3rd July – Transition 
Day 
Thursday 4th July – reports to 
Parents 
Friday 5th July – PTA Summer 
Fayre 
Thursday 11th July – 4-6pm 
Celebration Evening – Parents & 
children 
Thursday 18th July – Year 2 
Leavers party 
Friday 19th July  
Break up for  
summer  
holidays!! 

Well what a scorcher we are having this week! It is lovely to see the 
sunshine but we obviously need to encourage children to keep themselves 
safe during the heat of the day. Please ensure that sun cream is applied 
before school, and that drinking bottles (containing water only) and hats 
arrive each morning. Sun cream (named) may be sent in with children, but 
our expectation is that they must apply lotions themselves when required. 
Staff will supervise this each day as necessary. 
We have been having a very busy time at school lately- the climbing wall 
last week was a huge success, even the teachers got to the top of the 
wall!  Year 2 have spent a great day at Aston Villa Sports Festival this 
morning and Amber from AVFC sent the following message: 
‘Just wanted to drop a quick email to say Y2 were outstanding this morning! 
The dome was incredibly hot, but the children stayed engaged and focused 
throughout. 
Our coaches spoke highly of their efforts!’ 
Year 1 are thoroughly enjoying Bushcraft and Archery today! Thank you 
for the parental contributions paid to date. A reminder that Parentpay 
remains open for £5.00 contribution towards both Year 1 and Year 2 
activities; currently we have only received 50% of the costs.  
Thank you in advance. 
Transition This week sees the start of our summer transition 
programme.  Parents of Year 2 SEND children are meeting the Year 3 
staff this Thursday, along with Mr. Sadler. Next Wednesday is our official 
transition day where children will spend the majority of the day in their 
new classes with their new teachers. At the end of the day, children will 
bring home notification of their new class so please be excited with them! 
Staff changes for September have now been finalised and I can inform you 
that teachers in Year 2 will be Mrs. Silverton, Mrs. Bryan and Mrs. Perez. 
In Year 1 we have Mrs. Lloyd, Miss. Handy and Mrs. McComish and in 
Reception we have Mrs Mahon (nee Miss Cormell), Mrs. Illidge and Mrs. 
Turner. Mrs Wiggins and Mrs Uppal will be on maternity leave for the 
majority of the academic year and we wish them enjoyable times with their 
families. 
We want to support all pupils with their transition journey and have lots of 
activities planned in school during the final weeks of term. We have 
collated some useful guidance on our federated 'Safe and Well' 
newsletter. This will be sent out shortly and available on our website. 
A reminder that on Friday 5th July, our wonderful PTA are organising the 
Summer Fair from 3.30-5.30pm. 
Children may attend school in their own clothes for a donation to the 
bottle stall please.  

 

REMINDER  
Nursery September 2024 
Our induction day for new 
Nursery children is on Friday 
28th June.  
Nursery will be closed to 
current children. 

 

Newsletter: 
The weekly newsletter can also be 
found on the school website: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.u
k 
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Absences & Lateness 
Please can we remind all 
parents/carers that you need to 
call (01214642338) or email  
enquiry-
inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
before 9am in the morning if your 
child is going to be absent from 
school (illness or Religious 
Observance) or if they are going 
to be late for any reason.  
If we have not heard from you 
then a call will be made to you as 
part of our responsibility to 
safeguard children. 

Medical Appointments 
A reminder that if your child will 
be absent from school, arrive late 
or have to leave early due to a 
medical appointment we do need to 
see some evidence in the school 
office.  
We will need to keep a copy of this 
to support your child’s medical 
attendance mark on the registers. 

Phonic Screening Tests 
Our ongoing monitoring cycle has focused on phonic teaching this term, 
and during this time, Year 1 have undertaken statutory phonic screening 
tests. We welcomed a Monitoring visit from the Local authority during the 
week and we are pleased to say that they were positive about our school 
processes for administering the tests and found no areas for 
improvement. A huge well done to children for all doing their best during 
the tests. Results will be provided in your child's end of year report on 
4th July 

Congratulations Board 
Congratulations to these children 
who are on the Congratulations 
Board this week: 
Year 1: All of Year 1 
Year 2: Evie, Samson & Dominic 
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BIB Newsletter for week beginning 24th June 2024 
BIB children have had a super week on the climbing wall and participating in their very own sports day events last 
Wednesday.  
ED have also had a lovely trip to Sutton on the bus, buying their own tickets and navigating the bus route to 
Sutton and back! Miss Driscoll has made everyone in ED house point winners for showing Boldmere values 
throughout the week too! They have been polite, well behaved and have tried their best when working. Well done 
ED children! 
Stars of the week have been everyone in Giraffe class and LK for their efforts during sports day -well done to 
our younger BIB children! 
A special mention also to LK children who have been busy investigating plant life for their science learning and 
thoroughly enjoyed working outside in the school grounds. 
Finally, Mrs. Kenny is pleased to announce that she may be joining ED on Monday next week as they are 
celebrating World Chocolate Day -yum, yum!! 
 

Email addresses for correspondence specific to your child’s 
class/year group. 
bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

School Emails  
The two new separate  
Email addresses for 
Infants/Juniors are:  
 

enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

Busy Bodies 
July and September booking forms are 
available on the school website or to 
collect from Busy Bodies.  
July booking forms are to be returned 
by Wednesday 
26th June and September booking 
forms to be returned by Wednesday 
3rd July. 

Dolce School Catering 
If you would like to 
contact Dolce,  our school 
catering company 
regarding anything to do 
with school lunches please 
contact them via  
customercare@dolce.co.uk 
 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that 
you need to order lunches for your 
child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, 
please remember to cancel any 
ordered lunches as soon as possible 
to help reduce any wasted meals. 

Mrs S Kenny 
Head of 
School 
25/06/2024 


